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News from last newsletter’s prayer requ

Thank-you God for our 6 completed classrooms, 15 new laptops and
laptop trolley and 3 new staff members. We have received 5 and the
remainder are coming, the trolley is nearing completion!

- Please God can we have 150 pupils on our register - WE DID IT!

- Please God grant us the vision for the continued growth of your school
so we can complete the primary school with grade 5, 6 & 7 classes -
too many ideas..none perfect yet, keep praying!




We've had people say to us before that what we are doing is ground
breaking...nowever that took quite a literal turn yesterday when we experienced
our very first Earthquake!

Our ornamental giraffe took a good wobble, our water glasses were rippling and
our bottoms got a massage from the shaking sofas — but no structural damage
to report! Apparently the quake originated in Botswana and was felt in SA also —
life is such an adventure! Never a dull moment in Zimbabwe...

Prayer Points: Contact Info

For health for all three (four) of us www.gregsophiesangwine

.org.uk
For One Way School as we transition through various .

stages over the next few months gregandsophiesangwine@

For the country of Zimbabwe, the people and the gmail.com

leadership, that there would be hope and light. www.onewayschool.co.zw




